Trent was unable to attend the meeting due to his work schedule, please see the attached report:

1. I am currently working on scheduling for the baseball fields and the multi-purpose
(lacrosse/soccer) field. I am hoping to have the schedules from multiple teams from Spring
Grove and Hanover this week and have the field usage schedule completed in the next week or
SO.

2. We will begin evaluating the picnic tables, which | removed and secured after the incident at
the park, where they were used as ramps for snowboarding, for safety and needed repairs, this
week and next.

3. I would like to be able to schedule a date for me to be able to come in and order the supplies
needed for the concession stand, since the weather is starting to get warmer - now is the time to
do the repairs on the inside of the building.

4. We will begin the process of removing the graffiti this week from the dugout. We have the
compound to do it, we just had to wait until the temperatures are greater than 40 degrees.

5. I have also begun to research multiple grants for the park, some of which qualify under the
municipality, and some of which qualify under the non-profit recreation association. I will be
looking to see if and how these can be used in conjunction with each other to maximize
effectiveness.

6. I am working with Phil Smith, to coordinate an event at the park involving HAM Radio
Operators from PENN-MAR Radio Club and Adams County Amateur Radio Society to host a
24-hour HAM Radio "field day" / HAM Fest.

7. 1 am working with Jessie Mummert to put together outdoor yard sale and outdoor arts and
craft fair dates for the park.

8. I have been in contact with Brian Kramer, Eagle Scout who will be replacing the bridge. He
advised that he is ready to start acquiring supplies and asked if they could be stored at the park. |
did advise him that they could but should be covered by a tarp and secured.

Again, I apologize for not being able to attend this evenings meeting. But hope that you all will
understand my absence. As always, | look forward to working with each of you to make our little
park a brighter, safer, family friendly space for all.

Regards,

Trent Funt, Director
Heidelberg Township Recreation Park



